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Chet F. Harritt STEAM School 

Cheetah STEAM Newsletter 9.11.20 

Good Evening Chet F. Harritt Families.  This is Mrs. Hicks, with some important 
announcements.   

Welcome Video 

We have posted a welcome video on the home page of Chet’s webpage.  Please take the time 
to watch the video with your child, it will walk them through some of the new procedures.  
Over the course of the week, stay tuned for additional video tutorials on temperature checks, 
hand washing, and more. 

Board Advisory Committees  

Are you interested in serving on a District Committee?  The deadline to submit applications has 

been extended until Wednesday, September 30.  You can apply by visiting the link posted in 

the email call out: http://www.santeesd.net/domain/7. 

School Site Council 

Would you like to become better informed with regard to school funding and play a role in 
school expenditure decisions?  The School Site Council is a very important entity that provides 
valuable parent input as we make important budgetary decisions.  If you are interested, please 
read the attached letter, and complete the online ballot link.  

Return to Campus Phase-In  

On September 1st, the Santee School District Board approved the timeline for transition to in-
person learning.   
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Sept. 14: Special Day Class children return to school modified full day. (8:00 am - 1:00pm) 

Sept. 24: TK/Kindergarten, AM/PM hybrid model 

Sept. 28: 1st - 8th grade, AM/PM hybrid model 

Nov. 9: Goal for full-time return, all students 

  

All Santee schools have created stable AM/PM cohorts based on the prescribed safety 

guidelines and the instructional needs of the classroom, with special attention being paid to 

siblings being assigned to the same time slots and bussing needs.  Placements will be posted on 

the district webpage at 6:00 PM this evening.  The password for Chet is STEAM (all capital 

letters). 

Optional iPad Insurance 

The cost to participate in the 2020-2021 School Year Optional iPad Insurance program is $25. 
The optional device insurance for your child’s assigned iPad may be purchased through the end 
of October 2020. Payment can be made from the “Optional iPad Insurance Payment Link” on 
every school’s website (under Announcements). Payment can only be made online. 
   
For more information on the Optional iPad Device Insurance, please visit - 
http://www.santeesd.net/Page/12944 
 

Grab & Go Meals Available 

This week’s Grab & Go Meals will be available on Monday and Wednesday from 12:00 – 1:00 
PM at Chet.  Monday’s service will include lunch for Monday and Tuesday and breakfast for 
Tuesday and Wednesday.  Wednesday’s service will include lunch for Wednesday, Thursday and 
Friday and breakfast for Thursday, Friday, and Monday.   

Both drive through and walk up methods will be available.   

Free and reduced applications are available online at www.santeesd.net. 

Virtual Spirit Day 

On Friday, September 18th, we will be hosting a virtual spirit day.  Wear your Cheetah gear and 

send a picture to Mrs. Nelson.  She will create a collage for Facebook.  Show your spirit! 

Have a great evening! 
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